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Bird Marella Strongly Condemns Violence Against
AAPI Community

Bird Marella strongly condemns the recent instances of violence and discrimination against the
Asian American and Pacific Islander (AAPI) community. The rise of targeted attacks, especially on
the most vulnerable members of our communities, is painful and completely unacceptable.

These hateful actions must not only be addressed but eradicated through action. Silence in the
face of racist and anti-Asian rhetoric is a threat to everyone.

Bird Marella has long devoted time and resources to working with organizations to support the
AAPI community, and will continue supporting all those who advocate for a more just and anti-
racist society. Click here to view resources from Asian Americans Advancing Justice.

For hate crime resources from The National Asian Pacific American Bar Association, please
click here.
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https://www.advancingjustice-la.org/
https://www.napaba.org/page/HateCrimeResources

